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From: registrar
Sent: June 13, 2017 3:54 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 13, 2017 12:50 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-13 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
teresa kaulback 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
   EB-2017-0049 
Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretar 
I am in opposition of any increase to rates with  any of our electricity providers of all of Ontario. 
We have a crisis with high hydro everywhere. People are not able to afford these climbing prices. 
There is clear proof.  Electricity is a need not a luxury. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 




